ERH R ETREIEeo Antilles Broadcasting Corporation

February 12, 1962

M-S R Miors s
R-3, Bradford
Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Morss:

Thank you for your letter of recent date in which you advised that you
had reported reception of our station on October 18, 1961. We regret to
advise that we never received this letter but are happy to verify

the reception of our station broadcast on October 18, 1961 from 4:01

to 4:14 3/4 (Atlantic Standard Time). This report checks out perfectly
with our station log.

CLL:ls "CLEMENT L. LITTAUER
Vice President
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